
 

 

Tuesday 2nd July 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are aware, the year 6 residential trip to Blackland Farm is coming up.  The arrangements for the trip 
have been finalised and we have arranged a meeting to pass the information on to you. 
 
It is not too late for your child to attend the Year 6 residential trip to Blackland Farm in September.  If you have 
not already done so, please make an arrangement to pay for the trip between now and September.  Should you 
find it difficult to find the funds to cover the cost of the trip, please see Miss McIntosh to devise a payment plan 
with the school. 
 
There will be two meetings, on Wednesday 10th July at 3:30pm and Thursday 11th July at 9am, in order to 
ensure that the majority of parents can attend.  The content of the presentations will be the same, so you can 
come along to either meeting: there is no need for you to attend BOTH meetings. 
 
During the meetings you will be informed about: 

 Supervising adults 
 Activities 
 Kit 
 Pocket money 
 Meals 
 Medical needs 

 
It is vital that you attend one of the meetings so that you have all of the necessary information.  Please return 
the slip below, to Miss McIntosh, by Monday 8th July to indicate which meeting you will attend. 
 
I am attaching the Contact, Medical and Dietary Information form to this letter; please return this as soon as 
possible so that we can make appropriate arrangements for the children.  I have also included a kit list so that 
you can begin to get ready for our exciting week.  I look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Zenia McIntosh  
KS2 Assistant Headteacher 
 

 
Year 6 Residential Trip Meeting 

 
I will attend the meeting at 3:30pm on Wednesday 10th July 

 
I will attend the meeting at 9am on Thursday 11th July 

 
I am unable to attend the meetings 


